
Dear parents and carers,
As we reach the end of this wonderful school year, it is with immense pride and joy that we

reflect on the incredible journey we've shared. This year has been filled with countless
highlights, memorable moments and remarkable achievements that have made it truly special.

Our children have been nothing short of amazing. Their hard work, determination and
enthusiasm have shone brightly throughout the year. From academic achievements to creative

endeavours, from sports victories to community projects, each pupil has demonstrated a
commitment to excellence and a passion for learning. Their resilience and adaptability in the
face of challenges have been inspiring and it has been a privilege to witness their growth and

successes.
We have celebrated numerous milestones, from the excitement of school assemblies and

concerts to the camaraderie of sports events and field trips. Our classrooms have been filled
with curiosity and exploration, where pupils have embraced new concepts and ideas with open
minds and hearts. These moments have not only enriched our pupils' educational experiences

but also strengthened our school community.
Our achievements this year would not have been possible without the continued support and

dedication of you, our wonderful parents and carers. Your involvement in your children's
education, whether through assisting with homework, attending school events, or simply

offering words of encouragement, has played a crucial role in their success. The partnership
between home and school is essential, and your unwavering support has made a world of

difference.
We would also like to extend a heartfelt thank you to all our staff members. Their dedication,

hard work and commitment to providing the highest levels of education have been instrumental
in our success. Their passion for teaching, their creativity in engaging pupils and their

relentless pursuit of excellence have created a nurturing and inspiring learning environment.
We are incredibly fortunate to have such a talented and caring team. Their efforts have made

this year truly exceptional.
As we look forward to the summer holidays, we hope each of you takes time to relax, recharge

and enjoy precious moments with family and friends. Please stay safe and make wonderful
memories during this well-deserved break. We are excited to welcome everyone back in

September, ready to embark on another successful school year filled with new opportunities
and adventures.

Thank you once again for your support, dedication and trust. Together, we have made this year
truly exceptional and we eagerly anticipate the continued success of our pupils in the year

ahead.
Wishing you a joyful and safe summer holiday.

Mrs Shaw and Mrs Scotney

SCHOOLS OUT FOR
SUMMER

Moat Farm Junior school



Wow what an amazing last few weeks Year 6 have had! All four classes amazed us
with their leavers’ assemblies. The singing and dancing was amazing, words were
spoken so clear and loud. It was an absolute pleasure to hear all of the children’s

treasured memories from their time here at Moat Farm. We are so proud of each and
every one of you, not a dry eye was left in the building!

Next came our camping extravaganza! From putting up tents in torrential rain, to
bug eating, den building, kin ball, campfire marshmallows and singing, the raising of
the flag, the list is endless. So much fun and laughter was had by all. The children

amazed us with their resilience, teamwork and perseverance. They showed so many
of our school values. It was an unbelievable experience, one that will stay with staff

and children for many years to come.
Finally, we ended the Year 6 journey with our leavers’ party. The children looked

absolutely stunning. From a red carpet and pink lemonade arrival to ice cream van,
pizza, photo booths and a disco to end all discos, so much fun was had. A massive

thank you to all staff involved in making Year 6’s last few weeks so memorable, so
many memories have been created. Year 6 you have all been superstars, good luck on

your onward journey, you will be missed.

YEAR 6





Not too sure
about this...



Animal Man
This week, our school had the pleasure of hosting The

Animal Man, who brought an array of fascinating
creatures for the children to meet. Classes that

achieved high attendance rates had the chance to
trade their crops for this special experience. The

excitement filled the air as the children came face-to-
face with a skunk, a bearded dragon, a snake, and even

cockroaches. It was a fantastic opportunity for them to
learn about different animals up close and ask intriguing

questions. The visit was a huge success and left
everyone buzzing with enthusiasm about the natural

world.



Wimbledon
We are thrilled to share the wonderful experience our Year 5 children had at the Wimbledon Tennis Championships on

Saturday, 13th July. Accompanied by Mr. Oldfield and Miss Dicken, eight lucky students had the unique opportunity to attend
this prestigious event. Mr. Oldfield's successful ticket application in the ballot provided us with ten tickets for the renowned

No.1 Court, which boasts a seating capacity of over 12,000. Our group enjoyed a memorable day, witnessing the women's
wheelchair, women's doubles and men's doubles finals. The journey to London was an adventure, featuring train and

underground travel followed by a pleasant walk to the venue. Throughout the trip, our students exemplified the values of
Moat Farm, displaying impeccable behaviour and representing our school with pride. They demonstrated respect, good

manners, and acceptance, making us incredibly proud. The children were awestruck by the pristine facilities and the
extraordinary level of tennis on display. The day was not only safe and inspiring but also left our students eager to return

next year. We are incredibly proud of their enthusiasm and the memories they created during this exceptional outing.

Attendance Trip
We are delighted to announce that Green 4 had achieved the best attendance record throughout the school year, demonstrating
their commitment to learning and school community. As a reward for their dedication, the students enjoyed a memorable trip to
Little Owl Farm. They relished the opportunity to interact with a variety of animals, partake in exhilarating activities such as go-
karting and zip wiring, and savour delicious ice cream under the warm sun. This experience celebrated their excellent attendance

and a great year. Well done, Green 4, for your outstanding achievement!
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BACK TO SCHOOL

AUTUMN HALF TERM
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